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Summer 1, 2025


Welcome back to another half term in Year 3!
It’s been lovely to welcome the children back to school for the Summer Term although they appear to have brought some rain with them! Hopefully it isn’t here to stay so we can get on the field and enjoy some more outdoor learning.
The Curriculum
In English we have just started a new story called ‘Fantastic Mr Fox’ which the children seem to be enjoying already. They are a class who love being read to! In our lessons we will explore the style of the author again and start to look at how we plan and organise letters. 
[image: Fantastic Mr Fox: Roald Dahl: Amazon.co.uk: Dahl, Roald, Blake, Quentin:  9780141365442: Books]

The Maths No-Problem workbooks will continue to be used for our maths lessons this term. Our initial focus will be graphs and tables followed by a deep dive into fractions! In the last term we were making good progress with their telling of the time but lots of extra practice is still needed with this area of maths as well as with times tables knowledge.  Any support at home would be fantastic as it is such an important life skill that they need.


In Topic, our new unit is ‘Tribal Tales’ and I’m sure the children will astonish me with their wealth of understanding about prehistoric times. During the first half term we will focus on the housing and tools that were an important part of this historical period. 
[image: Stone Age - Wikipedia][image: What is the Stone Age? - Answered - Twinkl teaching Wiki]


Behaviour in class continues to be good and I appreciate the support with minor issues which arise. Homework is being completed but a couple of children are handing the tasks in late or not completing it at all which is a shame as this stops the class from receiving celebratory marbles. Please encourage the children to make sure homework is handed in by Tuesday where possible.  
We no longer have Conor doing a P.E. lesson on Fridays, but children are still required to wear P.E. kits on Fridays as we will have Athletics practice on the field instead with the whole of KS2.
Many thanks,
Mrs Wheeler 
image4.jpeg




image1.jpeg




image2.jpeg
3
<
o





image3.jpeg




